Results for OD Ryton Pools Score Event 14/05/2025

Easy Course
1. John Bowman M80 oD 19:14

Short Score 40 Minutes. Maximum points 200

1. Bruce Bryant M65 oD 200 27:05

2. Phil Kirk M65 oD 200 38:45

3. Nathaniel Barber M10 IND 180 36:35

4. Janet Richardson W75 oD 180 37:21

5. Rachel Alexander W65 oD 180 37:54

6. Sophie diGesso W40 IND 170 41.02 (score
time
adjusted)

7. John Boden M75 oD 150 35:30

8. Jo Wilson IND 150 42:37

9. Isaac Darvill M10 IND 130 44:33

10. Hannah Barber W10 IND 100 34:00

Long Score 50 Minutes. Maximum points 270

1. David Leadley M60 oD 270 30:12
2. Alistair Powell M45 oD 270 30:26
3. Mark Rookledge M55 oD 270 33:30
4. Anne Straube W50 oD 270 37:32
5. Liz Phillips W60 oD 270 43:24
6. Mykyta Chubynsky M45 oD 270 43:49
7. Chris McCartney M55 HOC 260 30:57
8. Stan Alexander M70 oD 240 38:10
9. Chris Dwyer M70 oD 200 42:53
10. Jane Stew W65 oD 200 44:26
11. Hilary May W70 oD 170 48:00
12. Philip May M70 oD 150 37:09
13. Don Locke M85 oD 150 47:37
14. Dylan Stevens M18 oD 140 45:43
15. Kurt Stevens M35 oD 140 45:46
16. Robert Brandon M75 oD 140 47:16

It was lovely to see so many people come out for the event, including lots of groups trying
orienteering for the first time, which is always great to see. We were very lucky with the weather
which made the terrain more runnable and pleasant.

The event was a team effort, and | am really grateful for all the offers of help from so many people,
all of whom made this event run so well. A special thanks to Sue for all her support planning this
event, for helping on the starts/downloads and at the end of the evening.

Thank you to Keith for helping with the starts and for all the guidance in the run up to the event.
Thank you to Bruce for all the support with the mapping and updates and thank you to Bob for all
the input and help prior to the event, and for being one of our first aiders.



Thanks to Liz for organising the event and co-ordinating all the entries, Jane for being one of our
first aiders and Graham for helping us to have all the kit we needed to make the day possible on
the ground.

Thanks to Alistair, Mark and Dave for helping with the control collection in the evening.

| hope you all enjoyed the format, Ryton Pools has lots for visitors to explore, so much so that we
were even able to add a galleon to the control descriptions, which was a new one for me.

| hope to see you all at another event soon. Mark is kindly organising the next OD event at Burton
Dassett on 11" June 2025 and it looks like there will be some interesting courses.



